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Rowlett to participate in Dallas County Aerial Spraying for 
Mosquitoes  
Aerial spraying will occur Wednesday, August 22 and Thursday, 

August 23 
 
ROWLETT, TX. An Emergency City Council Meeting took place last night, Monday, 

August 20, to finalize whether or not the City of Rowlett would participate in Dallas 

County’s Aerial Mosquito Spraying program. After conducting their own research 

and carefully considering all of the input offered by citizens, whether in person or 

via email and social media, the Rowlett City Council voted to opt in.  

 

According to Dallas County officials, the aerial spraying for Rowlett will occur 

Wednesday, August 22 and Thursday, August 23 between the overnight hours of 

9:00 P.M. and 1:00 A.M., weather permitting.    

 

A sixth confirmed Human case of West Nile Virus Disease in a resident of Rowlett 

has also been reported by the Dallas County Health Department to Rowlett officials. 

The confirmed case was near the intersection of Rowlett Road and Chaha Road in 

the 75088 zip code.   

 

For additional information on West Nile disease or mosquito breeding please contact 

the Dallas County Health Department at 214-819-2115 or on the internet at 

www.dallascounty.org. 
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